

Town of Pittston RiverWalk Committee  
Minutes May 6<sup>th</sup> 2024  
6:00pm at Town Office

Citizens present: Jean Ambrose, Todd Lindstrom, Wayne & Cheryl Peaslee, Tete & Gail Malcolm, Mark Krawec, Debra Rice

Meeting was called to order by Jean Ambrose at 6pm.

Approve minutes from April 1<sup>st</sup> meeting, Wayne made motion Todd 2<sup>nd</sup> all in favor.

Parking lot at top of entrance will begin as soon as Sam Snow can get to it. Then the New RiverWalk sign can be put in place.

Todd had a question about a boulder by the gate, Jane Hubert had asked about them at a board meeting. It seems pointless to put them there with so many other ways to get around and enter the property. To keep all traffic off the property you would have to fence all of it in.

The crew will begin to pile up more scrap metal to be hauled off. Tete may work on some during the week.

Jean plans on attending a select board meeting to clarify the foot traffic signs and start the process of the Land/ conservation easement. The Town may need to have a lawyer help word or file the deed with the State of Maine. All members are welcome to join her at any of these meetings.

Tete has been in contact with Dave Dineen Jr. He has an envelope with his deed/ survey in it for us and is going to do a walk with Tete to show where the north line pin is located. Hoping it is still there and can be flagged.

Cheryl has been in contact with Douglas Beck, Outdoor Recreation Supervisor of the Bureau of Parks and Lands. There is a grant we can apply for, up to \$50,000.00, to help develop the walking trail system. He will be at our next meeting June 3<sup>rd</sup> at 3pm. We voted to change our time for that one meeting. Todd suggested that we invite the select board to hear what Mr. Beck has for information about the grant. All felt they should be there. We will be putting together a committee to write the grant for 2025.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40pm.

Respectfully submitted  
Cheryl Peaslee